

City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

Planning Department Transportation Development Services Section

April 23, 2004

Dale Dekker, Registered Architect 6801 Jefferson NE, Ste 100 Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re:

Certification Submittal for Final Building Certificate of Occupancy for

Arno Lofts, [K-14 / D84] 400 Central Ave SE Architect's Stamp Dated

Dear Mr. Dekker:

The TCL / Letter of Certification submitted on April 23, 2004 is sufficient for acceptance by this office for final Certificate of Occupancy (C.O.). Notification has been made to the Building and Safety Section.

Sincerely,

Nilo E. Salgado-Fernandez, P.E.

Senior Traffic Engineer

Development and Building Services

Planning Department

c: Engineer

Hydrology file

CO clerk

per Richard Donte's request - Sive a permanent C.O. 12:33 pm 4/23/04